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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY 
 

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL IN SUPPORT OF PRESIDENT FENVES’ 
STATEMENT OF SEPTEMBER 5, 2017, REGARDING DACA 

 
On behalf of the Faculty Council, Chair Steve Hoelscher (Professor, American Studies) submitted the following 
resolution in support of President Fenves’s September 5th statement regarding DACA (D 15416). The Faculty 
Council unanimously endorsed the resolution at its meeting on September 18, 2017. 

 
Alan W. Friedman, Secretary  
General Faculty and Faculty Council 
The University of Texas at Austin 
Arthur J. Thaman and Wilhelmina Doré Thaman Professor of English and Comparative Literature 
 
 
 
 

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL IN SUPPORT OF PRESIDENT FENVES’ 
STATEMENT OF SEPTEMBER 5, 2017, REGARDING DACA 

 
The Faculty Council of the University of Texas at Austin endorses President Fenves’ statement of September 5, 
2017 strongly supporting the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals program (DACA) and DACA students 
here at UT Austin and across the state of Texas. 
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